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Cetuximab and panitumumab in a patient with colon cancer and concomitant

chronic skin disease: a potential beneficial effect on psoriasis vulgaris
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The Kochi Medical School Institutional Review Board reviewed this study,
and judged that there was no necessity to discuss this study (case report) in
IRB.
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